
 

presents a talk on 

Phragmites (common reed) 
Tara Nye, staff biologist of the Association to Preserve Cape Cod, and Dick Payne, Chairman, 

Falmouth Wetlands Invasives Steering Committee, will explain the explosive spread and threat 

of this invasive wetland plant.  

This tall non-native plant displaces native species, reduces biodiversity, offers little value for 

wildlife, chokes waterways and has the potential to dominate our salt marshes, as well as the 

shorelines of our fresh water ponds.  After the talks we will go to the marsh behind the Grange 

Hall, which contains Phragmites, to view it first-hand. 

 
 

Sunday, March 11 at 1 p.m. 
East Sandwich Grange Hall 

91 Old County Road, East Sandwich 

 

For more information, please contact:  

John Cullity 508-888-7629  

Joe Queenan 508-833-0861 


